
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Clarke

Address Robin Sward,West End,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I'm very concerned about this planning application. When the track was being used last
summer the sound dominated even though we live at the end of the village furthest from the
track. If it was only used occasionally (as apparently it was in the past) this would not really
be a problem, but as the planning application is for up to 60+ days per year it seems
unreasonable and inconsiderate to inflict such a noise nuisance on the people who live
nearby, particularly at the weekends when people are more likely to want to enjoy the peace
and quiet of their gardens.
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